
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
World Book Day 

 
 
We would like to Celebrate World Book Day on the 4th March 2021, in a more low-
key way due to the challenging current circumstances of Covid. 
 
We would like to encourage pupils to dress up as their favourite literacy character, 
regardless of whether or not they are attending lessons in school or remotely via 
Microsoft Teams.  Of course, the “best dress up” will be awarded a special prize! 
 
Please see the school website, Facebook and Youtube channel for more 
information on activities and prizes running on the day, such as a Creative Writing 
competition and a Photography competition. 
 
World Book Day e-vouchers are attached to download for this year’s free books.  
Vouchers are valid until 28th March and can be redeemed in participating book 
stores online. 
 
For information on this year’s collection of the free books available, click on the 
link here: https://www.worldbookday.com/books/  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions and 
thank you in advance for supporting our pupils in developing their love of 
literature and reading. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Mr J Sumner 
Lead Practitioner and English Subject Lead  

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

